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      Broadcast Crew 

SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 
 

On the Sport will be performing their last improv show of the school year. Join us at the 
Performing Arts Center this Friday at 6:30pm for a night of fun and laughter. Tickets are only $5 
at the door. Hope to see you there! (Harwin 3/14-18) 
 
Did you know that practicing mindfulness reduces stress, and promotes health and happiness? 
Learn more about what mental health resources are available at our first annual School-Wide 
Mental Health event this Friday, March 18th. (Leal 3/15) 
 
 
     CLUB INFORMATION 
 
The Resource Family Student Support Team Club will be having a meeting today at lunch in 
room 455.  We will be going over spring activities.  New members welcomed. (Leornas 3/14-15) 
 
There is a drama club meeting this Thursday in the drama room, 202. See you there! (Harwin 
3/14-17) 
 
Bonjour ! All seniors in French 3 and AP: don't forget to drop your transcripts by Madame 
Ekberg's room, 218 before Friday if you want to be considered for French Honor Society. 
(Ekberg 3/15-17) 
 
What's so important about March 16th? March 16th is 3 / 16 Day. John 3:16 is a famous verse 
from the Bible that talks about God's love and offer of Salvation. The Glow Jesus club invites 
you to celebrate this Wednesday 3 / 16 at lunch in room 607. (Dearborn 3/15-16) 
 
 
 
 

 
 



COLLEGE AND CAREER 
 
Seniors & Juniors! Are you interested in learning more about Allan Hancock College and the 
career pathways they offer? You have the opportunity to go on a field trip to Allan Hancock 
College on Friday, April 1st to talk to industry leaders about great careers ranging from 
aerospace to multimedia and everything in between! Go see Ms. Teixeira in the College & 
Career Center to get your permission slip. Permission slips are due this Thursday, March 17th by 
3 p.m. (Teixeira 3/15-18) 
 
Would you like to learn about the election process in California? Do you want to make $240 in 
one day?? 
Student poll workers are needed for June 7th election day. 
Applications can be picked up in the College and career center. (Herrera 3/15-16) 
 
 

TECHNOLOGY INFO 

 
 
SPORTS NEWS 
 

Anyone interested in playing girls' basketball next year, there will be a meeting in room 331 on 
Wednesday March 16th at Lunch. The meeting will discuss off season workouts and summer 
ball, if you cannot make the meeting, please contact Coach Mike, Thank you. (Bloodworth 3/15-
16) 
 

 
WEEK IN SPORTS 

 

Team          Start 
 
JV Boys Tennis vs. San Luis Obispo HS     3:30 
 
Varsity Girls Softball vs. Morro Bay HS     4:30 
 
Varsity Boys Tennis @ Allan Hancock CC     4:30 
 
JV Boys Volleyball @ Santa Maria HS     5:00 

 
“Good luck to all our Teams” 

 
 

 
 



 
 
OTHER 
 

Attention Students: Our Deja Blue water vending machines are now in stock and available for 
purchase. (Morales 3/15) 
  
Free SMRT bus passes are ending on April 8th.  Yes, you heard that correctly.  PVHS will no 
longer hand out free SMRT busses to students.  Our district now has enough big yellow busses 
and students can take this form of transportation to and from school. Students must have their ID 
card to board the yellow bus and will not be admitted without it.  If you are not sure of a bus near 
your address, please go pick up a map from the front office.  Students who have lost their ID 
card should go pay for a new one in the business office. (SHerrera 3/15-16, 22-23) 
 
Last week was Breakfast Week. If you picked up your breakfast last week, you were put in a 
raffle for some really cool prizes. We now have the names of those winners. Congratulations to 
the following students for participating in Breakfast Week: 
Angel Jiminez Santos- winner of a Hydroflask water bottle 
Maria Aquino- winner of a Hydroflask water bottle 
Teresa Flores- winner of some Airpods 
Joab Quintanan-Sanchez- winner of a Bose wireless speakers 
Please come up to the front office to claim your prize!! (Stephenson 3/15) 
 


